MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Copy and print on your letter head]
24 February 2007
ao.Univ.-Prof. Dr. Dieter Kranzlmüller

GUP – Institute of Graphics and Parallel Processing

Joh. Kepler University Linz

Altenbergerstr. 69

A-4040 Linz

Austria

Facsimile: +43 732 2468 - 9496

e-Mail: contact@eu-egi.org
Subject: Letter of Support for European Grid Initiative (EGI)
Dear Prof. Kranzlmüller,

On behalf of MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your organization and country], I would like to offer my strong support for the 
“European Grid Initiative (EGI)” 
and for the proposal in response to the EU FP7 Call – Topic: INFRA-2007-2.1.2: Design studies for e-Infrastructures, Call-Identifier: FP7-INFRASTRUCTURES-2007-1.
In addition, I hereby confirm that I am the representative of MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and add your country] within the EGI Design Project Advisory Board.

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and add your view and expectations for the EGI design study]
Sincerely,

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type job title]
